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28 November 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Consultation on Admissions Arrangements for St Wilfrid’s RC College and 6th Form 
2024-25 
 
Where changes to admissions arrangements are intended, all schools are required to 
consult before these are determined and published. 
 
Please find attached the policy for consultation for 2024-25. 
 
The consultation will run from 5 December 2022 to 27 January 2023. A consultation 
response form is available by request from the school.  
 
The local governing committee (on behalf of the admissions authority) will consider all 
comments received before they determine the arrangements for 2024-25. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs D Ritchie 
Acting Head of School 
  


